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 POWER BUSINESS LINE 

September 3, 2004 
 
In reply refer to:  PFR-6 
 
Dear Rate Case Parties and Customers: 
 
The workshop tentatively scheduled for September 7, 2004, to present the final Financial-Based 
and Safety Net Cost Recovery Adjustment Clause rate adjustments for fiscal year 2005 has been 
cancelled. 
 
An announcement regarding the final power rates for FY 2005 is expected in mid-September.  
Additional information will be posted to the power rates page of the Bonneville Power 
Administration’s web site at www.bpa.gov/power/rates. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this change has caused. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/ s / 
 
 
Byron G. Keep 
Manager for Power Rates 
 

http://www.bpa.gov/power/rates



